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This Sunday is the second Sunday in Lent. Our Lenten theme is, Where Your Heart is. This week
we will look at the story of the boy Jesus in the temple found in Luke 2:39-52 and explore what
it means to say “home is where the heart is.”

Looking forward to seeing you!
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Dear fellow travelers.

The sun is bright and the air is crisp this morning. It is amazing how having a sunny day can lift
your spirits and make you almost forget what is happening in the world. Do you think it is the
Light?

As we continue our Lenten journey, are you fasting and feasting? Have you given something up
or taken on more? Are you reading a devotional or working on your prayers? The church is
offering a devotional that can be picked up in the office or sent to you digitally. If you are
interested, please contact the office at 603.298.8096 or office@westlebcongo.comcastbiz.net.

The women continue to meet Thursday mornings at 9 am on Zoom. If you would like to join us,
please contact the office or email Nancy Simpson at nanteaches@comcast.net. We are reading
The Book of Joy and will be discussing p. 251-276 on next Thursday. We talked about the




possibility of reading The Women of Easter by the Liz Curtis Higgs who wrote The Women of
Christmas , as our next book. If you are interested in this book, please let us know.

Judi Strong announced on Sunday she is will be taking orders for Sanctuary Scrip on the 10th of
the month and ordering them on the next business day. They arrive a week later. Judi
mentioned that her hopes are to help more people make buying the cards habit by having a
fixed collection date for orders. She did also offer to help with orders of e-cards which allows for
immediate delivery of the card to an email. This allows you to send a card without going thru
the mail, it doesn't have a handling charge and the church still reaps the reward! Look for an
email soon with order sheet for March 10.

Coming up on March 13 is our first church supper of the year. It will be a drive thru take out
dinner of corned beef with all the fixings. The cost is $15 for adults, $12 for seniors and $6 for
children 5-12. Please call ahead to order your dinner and pick-up will start at 5 pm on 13th.

We are still looking to train people to run the tech portion of our service. If you are interested,
please contact the office.

Faithfully

Nancy Simpson
for WLCC



